
Public Notice  

On Saturday, March 15, 2025, the City of Houston (City) through its Housing and Community 
Development Department (HCDD) issued a public notice announcing the Spring 2025 Community 
Meeting and draft 2025-2029 Consolidated Plan (Con Plan), which includes the 2025 Annual 
Action Plan. 

The City is issuing a public notice correction to include proposed amendments to the Citizen 
Participation Plan and revise the Public Notice comment period to Wednesday, March 26, 2025, 
through Friday, April 25, 2025. 

The public has thirty (30) days to comment on this proposed item. The 30-day comment period 
extends from Wednesday, March 26, 2025, through Friday, April 25, 2025. Public comments may 
be submitted by email to: HCDDPlanning@houstontx.gov or by mail: HCDD, ATTN: Planning, 
2100 Travis Street, 9th Floor, Houston, TX 77002. Summaries of public comments and responses 
will be available in the final version of the 2025-2029 Con Plan.  

For specific questions or concerns about landlord/tenant relations, please contact Yolanda 
Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6200 ext. 1. For any information about our Complaints and Appeals 
Process, please access the following: https://houstontx.gov/housing/complaints.html and 
https://houstontx.gov/housing/appeals.html.  For more information about HCDD and its programs, 
please access HCDD’s website at www.houstontx.gov/housing. 
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